
Supporting Your Child’s Social Emotional 
Well-Being During School Re-Entry 

Saturday, March 6, 2021
9–10:30 a.m.

Open to Parents/Guardians of Pre-K to Grade 12 Students 

Join the meeting via Zoom  
•	 Guidance, coping strategies, and resources will be shared for 

supporting your child’s social emotional needs.  

•	 Panel discussion with HCPSS staff and community agencies will 
be held.    

•	 Question and answer breakout sessions available in Chinese, 
Korean and Spanish.  

Registration encouraged but not required: 
http://hcpssne.ws/SupportWell

Questions may be submitted in 
advance on registration form. 


